
                                                                                      

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr Richard Mead                                                                                  21st June 2021                                       

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Welcome to our Learning Behaviour characters. Over the next few weeks you may hear the children talk about 
the different characters and the teachers mention them on ClassDojo. Each Learning Behaviour character has a 
little story, please see below. The idea is for children to try to be like the characters to improve their own 
learning and to understand what they need to demonstrate as a positive member of our school community. 

 
Once a week we hold a Celebration assembly where two children from each class are awarded a 
Certificate for demonstrating their learning behaviours. A photograph of the children will then be shared onto 
ClassDojo so you are aware who has received the award. Year R children will join Celebration Assembly later 
in the school year. 

 
If you have any questions about the characters and behaviours, please message either myself or your class 
teacher on ClassDojo. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Tanya 
 
Mrs Tanya Hayes 
Deputy Headteacher   
 
 

Normandy Street, Alton 
Hampshire GU341DH 
Tel: 01420 83857 
e-mail: adminoffice@alton-inf.hants.sch.uk 
website: www.alton-inf.hants.sch.uk 

 
 

Resilient Tortoise Concentrating Caterpillar 

Curious Cat 

Reflective Ladybird 

Brave Spider 

Considerate Hedgehog      
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